
 

MOSTON LANE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 10th September 2021 

 Welcome back everyone! 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been a great start to the term and it has been so lovely to be 
experiencing some degree of normality. The children have settled 

back really quickly into their new Teams and are getting to know 
their new teachers. 

Moving forwards, we will be restarting out breakfast clubs and after 
school activities from Week 3. Please look out for enrolment letters. 

We are all looking forward to a fabulous school year 2021-2022. 
Also a BIG welcome to all our new children. We hope you have a 

wonderful time here at Moston Lane. 

Date for your diary… 

Parents’ Evening 
Parents’ Evening will be on Wednesday 20th October.  

Appointments this year will be conducted as phone calls. 
Please remember that calls will be coming from a withheld number. 

Letters will be sent home closer to the date. 

Dinner Money 

From September the price for school meals is £11.50 per week. All payments 

are to be made at the start of the week online at parentpay.com. 

If you are new to the school or have not set up your account, please contact the 

Office for your activation codes. 

 

SCHOOL FUND 

School fund goes towards providing the children with class trips, awards, parties etc 
throughout the school year. 

We ask that parents/carers make a donation of 25p per week towards each child’s class 

school fund. You can pay the teacher directly or on parentpay.com 

 


